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From: Costin, Loretta 
Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2011 3:59 PM 
Subject: 2011-12 District Workforce Allocations - Conference Report for SB 2000.pdf 
Attachments: 2011-12 District Workforce Allocations - Conference Report for SB2000.pdf 

Statewide e-mail to: Career and Technical Education Directors, Technical Center Directors, and Adult Education 
Directors (at Districts) 

Colleagues: 

The 2011 Legislative Budget Conference Committee has released its report for the 2011‐12 General Appropriations Act. 
The complete report may be accessed through the following link: 
http://www.flsenate.gov/usercontent/session/2011/appropriations/senate/pdf/ConferenceReportonSenateBill2000.pdf 

This bill has entered the 72 hour waiting period for passage of the budget. The Florida Legislature is expected to pass 
this budget on Friday, May 6. 

Attached is a summary of the allocations by district for workforce development funds and performance‐based incentive 
funds. 

If you have any questions, please contact Tara Goodman at tara.goodman@fldoe.org or 850‐245‐9002. 

Thank you. 

Loretta 

Loretta Costin 
Chancellor 
Division of Career and Adult Education 
Florida Department of Education 
325 West Gaines Street, Suite 734 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0400 

E-mail: loretta.costin@fldoe.org 
Telephone:  (850) 245-9463 
(New FAX:  (850) 245-9052) 
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